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Monday 8th January 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Happy New Year!

Welcome back after what I hope has been a good holiday for you and your family.

Our topic this term is ‘Birds!’ We will begin by reading a classic novel by Jill Thomlinson “The Owl who is afraid of the dark.” We hope to stimulate the children’s interest in our feathered friends in a variety of ways.  More information will be sent as soon as possible on the different aspects of learning for this term. 

PE will be on Tuesdays and Wednesdays for this half term. Please make sure that your child has their PE kit in school for these sessions.

Homework for Year 2 continues to be reading 5 times a week, spelling and times tables.
Times table will be tested on Thursday and spelling on Friday. Please continue to support your child at home with these activities.

As you can see there is a lot to do. It’s going to be another busy, busy, term!


Thank you for your support,



[image: https://encrypted-tbn1.gstatic.com/images?q=tbn:ANd9GcT2J9wZftYOWp4I3MvmFgkb8z7wGjcsZd-141t5CTFMdfMo5W0uTg]Karen Yeoman 
Charlie Thomas


[bookmark: _GoBack]


                                             
image1.jpeg




image2.jpeg
AR

FIRBECK

ACADEMY

Firbeck Academy | Firbeck Road, Wollaton, Nottingham NG8 2FB
Telephone: 0115 915 5739 | Email: admin@firbeck.nottingham.sch.uk | Website: www.firbeck.org.uk

Executive Head Teacher: Victoria Hayles Bed(Hons), NPQH | Head of School: Jason Osprey BA, DipTchg, NPQH

Firbeck Academy is a member of the Nova Education Trust | Registered in England and Wales—No. 7635510

Registered Office: C19, The Sir Colin Campbell Building, University of Nottingham Innovation Park, Triumph Road, Nottingham NG7 2TU, ENGLAND




